TABLE MOUND PTC WE'D LOVE FOR YOU TO JOIN US!

Dear Table Mound Families,

Welcome to a brand-new school year. As your Parent-Teacher Committee (PTC), our mission is to support our students, staff, and school community through events, fundraising, and volunteer efforts. We believe that when families and educators work together, amazing things can happen!

Whether you have an hour a week or just a few minutes here and there, your time and talents can make a big difference. Joining the PTC doesn't require a big commitment - just a willingness to help support our school however you can.

WHAT DOES PTC DO?

- Organize school events and family nights
- Provide student and staff Table Mound shirts
- Provide teacher and staff recognition throughout the course of the school year
- Help fund classroom resources and activities

HOW CAN YOU GET INVOLVED?

- Attend monthly meetings (inperson or virtual)
- Volunteer at events (daytime or evening options)
- Share ideas or lend a hand behind the scenes

Let's work together to make this year great for our students!

For more information please email Jessica Williams at
jesterindub77@gmail.com

Warmly,
Jessica Williams

Jessica Williams
Table Mound PTC